
NATIONAL MATHEMATICS DAY CELEBRATIONS 

"MATH EUPHORIA 2K24" 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS AND STATISTICS 

ON 20
th

 DECEMBER 2024 

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics organized National Mathematics Day 

Celebrations on December 20, 2024, under the theme "Math Euphoria 2K24 – Feel the 

Math Love." The event was conducted to honor the birth anniversary of the legendary 

mathematician Srinivasa Ramanujan and to inspire students to explore and appreciate the 

beauty of mathematics. 

Program Highlights 

The event featured a variety of activities and sessions designed to engage participants and 

celebrate mathematics: 

1. Expert Talk 

 

The esteemed guest  Dr. E.S.R. Ravi Kumar, Assistant Professor, Department of 

Mathematics, VR Siddhartha Engineering College, delivered an enlightening guest 

lecture on the applications and essence of mathematics in various fields. His session, 

held from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM, captivated the audience and enriched their 

understanding of the subject. 

  

2. Competitions: 

Several engaging and intellectually stimulating competitions were organized, 

including: 

o Mathdoku (Sudoku Seekers) 

o Ganitha Antyakshari (Mathematics Word Game) 



o Quizmathon 

These activities encouraged students to apply their mathematical knowledge 

creatively and collaboratively. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Valedictory Session: 

The valedictory session was graced by  Shubham Nokhwal, IAS, whose inspiring 

address motivated students and highlighted the importance of mathematics in personal 

and professional growth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Awards and Recognition: 

The event concluded with the Srinivasa Ramanujan Memorial Award presentation, 

along with certificates and cash prizes for competition winners. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Conclusion 

"Math Euphoria 2K24" was a resounding success, with active participation from students and 

faculty. It not only celebrated the genius of Srinivasa Ramanujan but also fostered a deeper 

appreciation for mathematics among the attendees. The innovative initiatives and playful 

teaching methods implemented by the department further underscored its commitment to 

making mathematics engaging and impactful. 

This event truly embodied its theme, spreading the love for mathematics far and wide and 

reaffirming its place as the "queen of all sciences." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 


